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July 26, 2023 
 
 
K. Scherr 
Deputy City Manager, Environment and Infrastructure 
  
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on July 25, 2023, 
resolved: 
 
That, on the recommendation of the Deputy City Manager, Environment and 
Infrastructure, the following actions be taken with respect to the staff report dated July 
18, 2023, related to the Adelaide Street North Improvements Environmental Study 
Report, Notice of Completion: 
 
a)    the Adelaide Street North Improvements Environmental Study Report BE 
ACCEPTED; 
 
b)    a Notice of Study Completion for the Project BE FILED with the Municipal Clerk; 
and, 
 
c)    the Environmental Study Report BE PLACED on the public record for a 30-day 
review period. 
 
it being noted that a corridor widening of Adelaide Street North be subject to the 
recommendation of the Master Mobility Plan and future Development Charges By-laws. 
(2.7/11/CWC) 
 
 

 
M. Schulthess 
City Clerk  
/jb 
 
cc: D. MacRae, Director, Transportation and Mobility 
 G. Dales, Division Manager, Transportation Planning and Design 
 Chair and Members, Integrated Transportation Community Advisory Committee 

P. McClennan, Executive Assistant to the Deputy City Manager, Environment 
 and Infrastructure 

  


